
Members Update 
 
South Links Championship  
Friday 6th September 4.30pm 
Entries are now open for the South Links Par 3 Championship. The event will start at 
4.30pm with a shotgun start, those qualifying will then play in a knock out event. The 
event is open to all members. To enter the event please call the golf shop on 01875 
870800 option 1. 
 
Work to Range and Short Game area 
Please note at the start of September work will begin on revamping the short game area 
to the side of the range and the removal of some of the hedging surrounding the range 
tee. The parking areas beside the range will be out of action during this time.  
 
World School Games 
On September 17th Craigielaw will host the second day of the World School Games golf 
event. The World School Games has been running for a number of years but this is the 
inaugural golf event. The event organisers have asked for help marshalling the matches 
and food and drinks will be provided during your shift. If any members are interested in 
helping please email the golf oƯice info@craigielawgolfclub.com or call our pro shop on 
01875 870800 option 1. To find out more about the World School Games please visit 
https://wsgevents.com/ 
 
 


